Mr Claud M Haynes.
Trinity Methodist Church,
Tallahassee Florida.

Dear Sir:

I have intended for some time to write to you and express my appreciation for the service you and your church are rendering to those of us from Tallahassee who are overseas in the form of your monthly service bulletin. I get it regular and the latest one dated June 22 was especially appreciated. To those of us who have been away for a long timehome seems some far distant place to dream about but your letter brings news that makes it seem near. Newspapers and letters we get from home are of course our most intimate contact but your bulletin always brings news of events and our friends all over theworld that we only get from it.

Thanks for keeping me on your list and hoping to thank you all personally at some time in the future I am,

Sincerly

L.S. Marshall Lt. Col. G.M.C.

L. Marshall Lt.Col.Q.M.C. 6-228858 556th Q.M.Bn APO 350 Postmaster N.Y.



Mr Claud M Haynes Trinity Methodist Church TALLAHASSEE FLORIDA.

Amukage